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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Seniors, seniors, seniors, only seniors with a qualifying 3.4 or above GPA, you should have received an invitation 
to apply for the MHS chapter of the National Honor Society. If you didn't receive an invitation, please check your 
GPA on your most recent transcripts to ensure it is 3.4 or above. 
 
If your GPA  meets the criteria and you still haven't received an invitation, please contact Ms. Guzman, Ms. 
Makar, or your counselor. 
 
The applications are due to the NHS mailbox in the office by 3 p.m. on Monday, November 4, 2024. No 
exceptions will be made to this due date. 
 
We will have our October NHS meeting on Tuesday, October 29, 2024, at 7:15 a.m. in the Media Center. If you 
cannot attend the morning meeting, there will be an afternoon session at 2:30 in the Media Center. NHS 
members are required to attend either the morning or the afternoon meeting. We will discuss our plans for the 
Dr. Martin Luther King Service Project and important committee work. If you need more information, please 
contact an officer.  
 
Attention students in IB and AP classes. Registration for IB and AP exams closes on Friday, October 25. 
Remember that you must currently be in an IB class to register for the corresponding IB exam. Questions about 
whether you should take one of these exams? Talk with your teachers. Questions about IB registration? Talk with 
Madame Rankin in room 108. Questions about AP registrations? Talk with Mr. Williams in Counseling. 
 
Chemic Juniors and Seniors! There are precisely 4 college rep visits left on the calendar for the year! If you 
haven't been to a visit, sign up today! Next week Tuesday, during 5th hour, Wayne State will be in the media 
center, then next week Thursday (yes, Halloween Day) University of Detroit Mercy will be in during 3rd hour and 
Albion College will be in during 6th hour. Sign up in the counseling office today! 
 
The Coffee Shop that is located next to the cafeteria is NOW OPEN before school and during lunch every day. 
Stop on in and check out what they have to offer.  
 
 
 
POSITIVE THINKING 
Get Unstuck 
Negative thinking can be sticky. You might find yourself in a pattern that you don’t know how to break. You can 
get unstuck by using self-talk. Next time you find yourself in a negative thought pattern, try this thought instead:   
“This is sticky thinking. This isn’t my reality. I can change this situation.” When you learn to get unstuck, you’ll 
shift from negative thinker to problem solver. 
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SPORTS ACTION 

 

IN SPORTS ACTIVITIES 

Boys Varsity Cross Country TBA @ Shephard High School 
Girls Varsity Cross Country TBA @ Shephard High School 
Varsity Football 7:00pm @ HOME 


